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The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States – Committee on Hemispheric Security – and, pursuant to Article IV of the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions, is pleased to forward herewith the Annex II (C) form entitled “Notification of Acquisition through Imports,” dated October 2009.

The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat – Committee on Hemispheric Security – the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., November 18, 2009
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